
From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Sent: Monday, September 29, 2025 7:04 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0044
 

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
Already paying 20-25% of income to gas and Electricity. Please do not increase residential
service costs.

Name: William Oswin

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes

 




